
  Matt Kirk 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

 

 
700 University Avenue, Toronto, ON 

M5G 1X6 

416-592-8541  matthew.kirk @opg.com 

 
 

December 5, 2019 

 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

 

Christine E. Long 

Registrar and Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board  

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 

Toronto, ON 

M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long: 

Re: EB-2019-0209 – 2020 Annual Hydroelectric Payment Amount Adjustment 

Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) has received the draft of the decision and payment amounts order 

proposed under the delegated authority of Theodore Antonopoulos.  OPG has reviewed the draft and has no 

comments.  

OPG is also submitting this letter on the Regulatory Electronic Submission System (“RESS”). 

 

Yours truly, 

[Original signed by] 

 

Matt Kirk 

 

cc: Charles Keizer (Torys) via email 

Aimee Collier (OPG) via email 

Theodore Antonopoulos (OEB) via email 

Georgette Vlahos (OEB) via email 

 


